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COVID GUIDELINES
As of March 1, 2022

The State of New Jersey has lifted indoor mask mandates pointing to the dramatic drop
in daily new COVID-19 cases as the omicron surge recedes.

Masks are encouraged, but not required at Ocean City Arts Center.

Declining COVID-19 infection rates — as well as rising hospital capacity and vaccination
rates — have made it possible to rescind the statewide mandate, which was re-
implemented as omicron cases surged in December.

Ocean City Center for the Arts is continuously monitoring and staying abreast of the
guidelines for operation during COVID-19 and issued by the CDC, the NJ Dept. of
Health and the Governor’s Office of NJ.




